
 
 

   
   

News Story – World Book Day 
 

Today, we celebrated World Book Day at the 
nursery. The Pre School children arrived dressed 
as their favourite characters, filled with 
excitement to showcase their costumes to their 
friends and teachers.  
 
They also brought along their story books from 
home to share with one another. During group 
time, we explored various children's books, and 
the children thoroughly enjoyed discussing their 
favourite stories.  
 
We selected 'The Very Hungry Caterpillar' as the 
most popular book among them and organised a 
variety of engaging activities centred around it. 
Overall, the children had a wonderful day. 

 
  
 
 



 
 

   
   

The younger children 
recently showed a keen 
interest in the Gruffalo hide 
and seek book, so we 
organized a sensory 
Gruffalo game that the 
infants thoroughly enjoyed, 
both indoors and outdoors.  
 
For the Gruffalo crumble, 
we utilized oats and 
Weetabix, lentils 
represented the roasted 
fox, and shaving foam was 
used for the ice cream owl.  
 
The children were delighted 
in exploring and mixing the 
various textures with their 
hands and spoons. 
Additionally, we read the 
book and incorporated 
story spoons, allowing the 
children to role-play as the animals and mimic their sounds. 
 
The children also expressed curiosity about the book Dear Zoo, prompting us 
to create a tuff tray filled with zoo animals and Weetabix. The infants had a 
great time playing with the Weetabix and animals, identifying their names, and 
imitating the sounds of the different animals. 

 
 
 
 
 

 


